
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
October 23, 2007 
 
 
 
Pat Bickford 
602 Park Point Drive #206 
Golden, CO  
80401 
 
 
Dear Pat: 
 
Thank you for the attention and dedication you have provided me and our firm during the extended 
project reconciling our insurance issues as a result from the fire of our factory. Your personal 
diligence and professionalism has been greatly appreciated. 
 
If there is ever an occasion that such a catastrophe befalls any of my associates or acquaintances, I 
would feel free to recommend you and your able assistance. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
 
Orl Mamber 
President 
Ameri-Cure, Inc. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

6142 W. DETROIT ST. UNIT#2 
CHANDLER, AZ 85226 


